
4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

Jillian Stowell, representing the New Brighton Community Creche, will be in
attendance to outline her concerns over the proposed removal of trees from the creche
(as per clause 14 of the Agenda).

Tiamara Williams,  who has recently opened a retail business in New Brighton Mall
requests leave to address the Board on a proposal to encourage the residents of New
Brighton to support the shopping centre.  Tiamara has produced an attractive brochure,
which would be distributed free and frequently within the local community and for
which financial support is sought.

Merran Fleming, representing the North Beach Community Cottage, will be in
attendance to update the Board on its activities.


